
ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

AGENDA ITEM MEMO 

REGULAR MEETING 

  

SUBJECT: Ordinance accepting and approving the proposal from Core and Main, LP for  watermain 

materials pursuant to the request for proposal. 
 

Staff Contact: Adam Lanning  

 

Summary: As part of the water well 4 project, we recently held a bid opening on November 30th for 

the procurement of watermain materials and published in the Rochelle Newsleader on November 17th 2021 to 

connect the existing well to the new wellhouse located approximately 1,000 feet to the east along 2nd Avenue.   

Only 1 proposal was received and that was from Core and Main.  After review of the bid tabulation and upon 

recommendation by Fehr Graham we feel the bid is complete and pricing is within reason.      

 

To keep the project on schedule, we must complete this portion of the work by spring of 2022 and Core and Main  

indicated they can have the material delivered to Rochelle on or before March of 2022.   

 

Funding Sources:  

Source: 2022 Budgeted   

Amount: 

 Proposed Expenditure:  

Water Cash Funds  $450,000 $55,075.13 

   

   

   

 

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Develop and implement a plan to replace/repair infrastructure to work in 

concert with the CIP  

 

Recommendation: To Approve the bid from Core and Main for $55,075.13.    

 


